Glassboro Public Schools

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer
Date: September 16, 2015

Re: Action Memo
September 21, 2015 Board Meeting

Requesting Board approval to ratify the transfer effective September 1, 2015 of Jovanna
(Pickering) Beardsworth to the Rodgers School. She was previously placed at the Bullock
School. Transfer was due to a new student to the district.



